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Letter of thanks 

I am writing on behalf of the Slovak National Library (SNL) to acknowledge the professionalism and 

quality of services of the HR agency PRAMA s.r.o., with which the SNL cooperated to fill the positions of 

IT manager and administrative assistant to the Director General. The recommended candidates exactly 

matched the employer’s expectations and we were able to fill the required positions with high-quality 

staff very quickly. I would like to say a thank you for their excellent cooperation, which the SNL Council 

will continue to count on in the future and which I can only highly recommend. 

Ing. Katarína Krištofová, PhD. 

 
 

 
 
 

     
 

     

 
     

 
Ing.  Katarína    Krištofová,    PhD.     

                generálna    riaditeľka    SNK     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


